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Selskabet for Ernæringsforskning (SfE) – Danish Nutrition Society 
Invites to meeting about  

 

Nutrition for the elderly 
 

Friday, January 8, 2015, Auditorium A2-81-01 Thorvaldsensvej 40, Frederiksberg  

(see map below) 

 

13:30-13:35 Welcome 
 President of Danish Nutrition Society, Susanne G. Bügel 
 

13.35-14:05 Strategies to support food intake in persons living with dementia 
By RD PhD FDC Heather Keller, Schlegel-UW Research Institute for Aging & 

Department of Kinesiology, University of Waterloo 

 

14:05-14:15 Questions 

 

14:15-14:45 Sensory aspects of aging 
By Associate Professor Annemarie Olsen, Sensory and Consumer Science, 

Copenhagen University 
 

14:45-14:55 Questions and discussion 

 

14:55- Networking and refreshments 

 

 

 

 

 
 

As a nutritional epidemiologist and dietitian, Heather 

Keller conducts research and translates this knowledge 

to support the food and fluid intake and nutritional 

care of older adults. Vulnerable older adults who are 

frail or who have dementia are a special focus.  

 

Annemarie Olsen works with various types of 

research related to human eating behavior in the area 

of sensory and consumer research, primarily focusing 

on children. Main topics are different intervention 

strategies to direct current food preferences in a 

healthier direction, and investigating how contextual 

factors influence both our food choices as well as 

amounts consumed. 
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Participation in the meeting is free of charge,  

but please register at the homepage (www.sfe.dk) no later than Wednesday, January 6 

All are welcome to participate! 
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